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Ashley Quick

From: Office of Commissioner Brown
Sent: Tuesday, April 12, 2016 9:00 AM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: WE WANT FPL SERVICE

Please place the following in Docket Correspondence, Consumers and their Representatives, in Docket No. 160049-EU. 
 
Thank you. 
Joann 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: ellen mendez-penate [mailto:ellenmp@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, April 12, 2016 8:36 AM 
To: Office of Commissioner Brown 
Subject: WE WANT FPL SERVICE 
 
Commissioner Brown: 
 
As a resident of Indian River Shores, homeowners are paying in excess of 30% more for their Vero Beach electrical power 
compared to rates offered by FPL. 
As a resident of Indian River Shores, Vero Beach Utilities does not offer conservation plans or discounts on new 
appliances as offered by FPL. 
As a resident of Indian River Shores, homeowners do not have representation regarding their utility concerns.  
 
Respectfully, 
 
Carlos and Ellen Mendez-Penate 
281 Silver Moss Dr 
Indian River Shores, FL 32963 
 
Ellen Mendez-Penate 
 
Sent from my iPad 
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